A community of healing, hope and dignity serving women since 1982

67 Newbury Street Boston, MA 02116 617.449.7200 EIN 22-2514148 womenslunchplace.org

**Board of Directors** 

Kay Calvert, Chair Mary V. Carty, Vice Chair Janine Danielson, Treasurer Kate Gallivan, Secretary

Clemia C. Brittenum Kate Cook Jennifer Culhane Megan Hall Eileen Hsü-Balzer Christie Lindor Mark Lippolt Michelle McGee Glenn Quirion Derri Shtasel, M.D.

Advisory Committee Mary Moscato, Chair

Jacques Abatto Pamela Abeiga Casey Baines Jane Callanan Christine Cloonan Paul Collins Donna Fessler Kathryn Golden Ashley Irez Melanie Ivarsson Todd Jackowitz Joyce Kosofsky Diane McDermott Thomas O'Neill III Jill Phillips Eileen Reilly, M.D. Shannon Resetich Jodi Slifka Eike Traina Lillian Guidry Tsinikas Roberta Weiner Michele Kessler \* Angela Menino \* \*Ex Officio

**Executive Director**Jennifer Hanlon Wigon

October 16, 2020

Sufi Service Committee 769 Concord Ave Cambridge, MA 02138

Dear Friend of WLP,

Thank you very much for your in-kind donation to Women's Lunch Place. These items will put a smile on the faces of the ladies who come to us for help. So many of our guests never receive a special gift or cannot afford items like the ones you gave us. Your generosity helps our guests feel cared for and secure.

We would like to extend our deepest gratitude from the WLP community for your continued support during these uncertain times. The women we serve are counting on us to stand with them as we face the challenges of the COVID-19 pandemic. These women, who fight daily to survive homelessness and poverty, are now facing a daunting new reality.

Women's Lunch Place remains open and serving women every day. We are continuing to maintain all three of our core service areas – healthy meals, direct care and advocacy. To keep our guests safe, we have temporarily shifted to take-out meals. Each day we are providing a nutritious breakfast and lunch with extra snacks to sustain our guests. Toiletries and other basic necessities are available. Our advocates are checking in with elderly and shut in guests and delivering pantry baskets of food and supplies.

Information and updates are always available on our website at https://womenslunchplace.org.

With gratitude,

Jennifer Hanlon Wigon Executive Director

July Harlin Wig

Items donated: clothes, baked goods, other food items

Women's Lunch Place, a 501 (c)3 organization, provided no goods or services to you for your charitable contribution, which we received 8/27/2020. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. Please keep this acknowledgment for your tax records.

